Nichola Meehan

N
From: Eamonn Foley (Housing) <Eamonn.Foley@housing.gov.ie>
Sent: Wednesday 31 March 2021 16:11
To: Nichola Meehan
Subject: RE: EirGrid Interconnector
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Nichola,

Thank you for your note in relation to scoping report submitted by Eirgrid in relation to the proposed Celtic
Interconnector project.

Kind regards,

Eamonn

From: Nichola Meehan <N.Meehan@pleanala.ie>

Sent: Tuesday 30 March 2021 15:43

To: Rachel Kenny <R.Kenny@pleanala.ie>; r.cullinan@cru.ie; Michaelwlynch@corkcoco.ie;
Naiure.conservaticn@chg.gov.ie; Nationalmonuments@chg.gov.ie; Dave.clarke@corkcoco.ie;
Felling.farestservice@agriculture.gov.ie; fireinfo@CorkCoCo.ie; info@epa.ie; Nina Murray (Housing)
<Nina.Murray@housing.gov.ie>; Eamonn Foley (Housing) <Eamonn.Foley@housing.gov.ie>;
Naticnalmonumnets@chg.gov.ie; Mark.willis@decc.gov.ie; Paul.corcoran@decc.gov.ie

Subject: EirGrid Interconnector

Dear Sir/Madam,

I refer to the scoping proposal submitted by EirGrid, under Article 10.4. (a) of Regulation (EU) No.
347/2013 in relation to the scope of material and level of detail of information to be submitted as
part of the application file. | wish to inform you that having regard to the content of the responses,
An Bord Pleanala (Competent Authority) acting in close co-operation with the other authorities
concerned, has informed Eirgrid that the proposal concerning the scope of material and level of
detail of information has been accepted.

Yours faithfully,

Nichola Meehan
Executive Officer
PCI Unit

Nichola Meehan
Executive Officer
LAPS-SIDS

An Bord Pleanala

64 Marlborough Street
Dublin 1

D01 Vo022



Teil: 01-8737135
Facs: 01-8722684

Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndéanann ti an riomhphost seo a phriontail. Please consider the Environment
before printing this mail,

Fagra Ridin: T4 an riomhphost seo agus aon chomhaid ata nasctha leis faoi ran agus dirithe amhdin don seolai. M4 bhfuair 4 an
riomhphost seo tri earrdid, déan teagmhadil le bainisteoir an choérais.

Tabhair faoi deara led thoil: aon tuairimi nochtaithe san riomhphost seo is iad tuairimi an tseoltéra féin agus nil sé intuigthe
gurb iad tuairimi An Bhoird Pleandla né go gcloionn siad le polasaithe raite an Bhoird.
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